
25. 5. 2000

CATHEDRAL SQUARE STRUCTURE ON STREET:
OLD CHIEF POST OFFICE SUBCOMMITTEE

5 MAY 2000

A meeting of the Cathedral Square Structure on Street:
Old Chief Post Office Subcommittee

was held on Friday 5 May 2000 at 11am

PRESENT: Councillors Anna Crighton,  Erin Baker and Ron Wright.

APOLOGY: An apology for absence was received and
accepted from Councillor Sue Wells.

The Subcommittee reports that:

PART C - REPORT ON DELEGATED DECISIONS
TAKEN BY THE COMMITTEE

1. CATHEDRAL SQUARE:  STRUCTURE ON STREET:  OLD CHIEF
POST OFFICE

At the Council meeting on 4 April 2000 a subcommittee consisting of Councillors
Crighton, Baker, Wells and Wright was appointed with power to act in respect to
the above.

The proposal related to the replacement of an existing ramp to the central entrance
with steps as per the attached plan.

The subcommittee met on site on Friday 5 May 2000 at 11am with representatives
of the Ngai Tahu Property Group (owners) and Davie Lovell Smith Ltd
(consultants) to consider this matter and resolved:

1. That the provisions of steps on the northern entrance to the Post Office as
per the attached plan be approved at no cost to the Christchurch City
Council.

2. That the materials used in its construction be similar and comparable to
those used in the adjoining areas of Cathedral Square.

3. That the work be constructed in accordance with the Christchurch City
Council standard specification for civil works.

The meeting concluded at 11.20am

CONSIDERED THIS 25TH DAY OF MAY 2000

MAYOR

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Agendas/2000/April/CityServices/Clause11Attachment.pdf

